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July 15, 1975

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I am terribly sorry that you have been under the weather, I had thought 
from our conversation earlier in the spring that you were completely on 
the mend and ready to go for the centennial. Do take care and not overdo 
it.

The four pictures which we had selected were on top of the pictures in the 
box which I sent to you. They were numbered ACM 1, 2, 3, 4, as I explained 
in my letter of April 17. I cannot imagine what has happened unless you 
mislaid one, because we have no stray prints here. In any event, please 
proceed with the three that you have identified, and then perhaps we can go 
back to the proofs which you had supplied us and see if we can determine 
what the other picture was. Ron does not think that the picture in question 
is Santa Elena Canyon, as we have that from another source.

As to size, we would have them 16 x 20, but if there is a question as to whether 
the negative will go to that size and be a satisfactory print, this decision remains 
with you, of course.

Fond greetings to you, in which Sal joins. I still don't see how I can get to 
Santa Fe and visit Dr. Bob, much as my back would enjoy it.

Yours,

Mitchell
Director
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